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Hone Komarkowski 
fyi-request-12911-62753672@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
20 July 2020 
 
Dear Hone 
  
RE:  OIA 19-20-16 RBP Service Provider Funding 
 
Thank you for your email of 28 May 2020 to New Zealand Trade and Enterprise (NZTE), making a 
request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), requesting the following information: 
 
1. Please can I receive a summary of which service providers received funding from the COVID-19 

Business Advisory Fund and how much they received. 
 
The information you have requested is attached. NZTE has drawn this data on 11 June, so 
information is up to date as at 11 June 2020. This responds to your request in full. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Melissa Trochon 
Director - Board and Ministerials  
 
 
 
Encl List documents enclosed  
 
1. Table of service providers and total issued funds ($NZD) under the COVID-19 Business 

Advisory Fund 


